

MEMORANDUM

To: Academy Leaders
Testing Coordinators
Instructional Deans

From: Julie Hopper Q.H.

Date: March 18, 2022

Re: 2022-23 Testing Windows

Dear Friends and Colleagues,

Spring is around the corner. Isn't that wonderful?

I imagine you are preparing and planning for the 2022-23 academic year. Here are the 2022-23 NWEA testing windows. Remember, you are required per your Educational Goals to assess your 2nd-8th graders three times a year by NWEA's Measures of Academic Progress (or for a select few- Scantron's Performance Series) in both math and reading. As your authorizer, we set your testing windows. Note that these authorizer established windows differ from NWEA's broader windows.

If you require an extension or modification, you must submit a request outlining the reason for the change, to jhopper@lssu.edu. Each request is examined on a case by case basis and approved by LSSU's Academic Assessment Specialist.

Note that after your testing window has been closed, you must certify test completion in Epicenter. This signals to LSSU CSO, that we may pull the needed data for your reports.

Thank you.

Julie Hopper Lake Superior State University Academic Assessment Specialist 906-635-2118 jhopper@lssu.edu

2022-2023 Testing Windows

Testing Period	Testing Window
Fall	September 12-October 7
Winter	January 9-February 10
Spring	April 24-June 2